

## Lyng Church of England Primary School Wensum Road Lyng Norwich NR9 5RJ

Tel: 01603 872828

E-mail: office@lyng.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.lyng.norfolk.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Watson

20 April 2020

**Dear Parents** 

Re: Oak Residential Visit to Hilltop May 21/22

It is disappointing for us all that we are not able to welcome you all back to school at what should be the start of a new term.

One of the activities for Oak class of course is the eagerly anticipated visit to Hilltop. With the current situation it has been looking increasingly unlikely that we would be able to attend, and as a result, we have been discussing alternatives with Hilltop.

To try to avoid disappointment for our pupils, we have sought to reschedule the visit, which will now take place on July 21 and July 22. All other arrangements will remain the same.

As this falls right at the very end of term, and the first day of the summer holidays, we consider it would be a lovely way to celebrate the end of the year, and of course the primary years for Y6, as a 'get together' particularly following this period of missed school.

Should there still be ongoing difficulties either with school or Hilltop with regard to coronavirus in July, which of course we hope not, then we will review the position again nearer the time.

We very much hope that your child will still be able to attend the Hilltop residential as planned. If not, please would you confirm with the office as soon possible.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Helen Watson



















